## British Aerospace

Sir Raymond Lygo, KCB Managing Director 18th Systembre 1985 Dear Prime Minister, Just a short thank you note for all your good work on our kehalf in Saudi. It is all most spelledic nows ast could not have been a charel without your support. Thombygon,



## 10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

19 September 1985

As you know the Prime Minister is at present abroad, but I will ensure she sees a copy of your letter of 18 September on her return. I know she will be very grateful to you for writing.

Mark Addison

Sir Raymond Lygo, KCB.

6